
 

19 March 2025 
 
Re: School Hat Reminder 
 
Dear Families 
  
We kindly remind you that students are required to bring their hats to 
school for all outdoor activities, including Physical Education (PE) 
lessons. Students without a hat will not be able to participate in PE 
lessons. Please note that students are not permitted to borrow hats 
from others for hygiene and safety reasons. 
  
If a student forgets their hat, they will need to sit out of the lesson. This 
impacts their learning, engagement, and grade, as active involvement is 
a key component of assessment. We appreciate your support in helping 
ensure all students can engage safely and fully in PE. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Nathan Nistico   Josh Lambert   Damian Smith 
Year 7 HPE Teacher    Year 7 HPE Teacher  Principal 


